
Environmental 
Impact Assessment
An Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) for the proposed energy park site is 
currently in progress.

A Scoping Opinion was issued by the Energy Consents Unit in January 2024 which 
confirmed the scope of the EIA.

Consultation has been undertaken with Dumfries & Galloway Council and other 
key consultees such as NatureScot, Scottish Environment Protection Agency 
(SEPA), Royal Society for Protection of Birds (RSPB) and Southwest Scotland 
Environmental Information Centre to agree on the required scope of surveys, 
assessments and to safeguard sensitive habitats and species.

The results of the EIA will accompany the final Section 36 application to be 
submitted to the Energy Consents Unit in early 2025.

N.B. The image for this figure has been taken from scoping and may not reflect the most up to date layout.
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